

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

American Legion Post 463 Presents Check to Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery

Michael F. Nozzolio

September 14, 2012



Geneva- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently joined Assemblyman Brian Kolb as well as representatives of the Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery (SVMC) to recognize Ralph Piccolo and American Legion Post 463 for their generous donation to the Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery. To date, over 100 veterans have been buried at SVMC.

Pictured left to right are: Jim Hollis; John Makai; Fred Percy; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Richard Rose, SVMC Board Chair; Ralph Piccolo; Assemblyman Brian Kolb; Bill Yale, SVMC Director; Chip Rayno; and Bob Aronson, Executive Director of the Seneca County IDA.